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3rd June 2024

 
UCAS Exhibition Trip – Tuesday 25th June, 2024
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I wanted to write to you to inform you that as part of our preparation for applications to university, I would like to invite all Year 12 students considering higher education to a trip to the Birmingham UCAS Exhibition on Tuesday 25th June, 2024.

The Exhibition provides an excellent opportunity to learn more about the application process with seminars and talks as well as to speak to a wide range of universities about their undergraduate courses, collect information and ask any questions they have.   

We will depart from All Saints’ Academy by coach at approximately 9am and will return to the Academy at 15.30. If you are happy for your child to attend, please respond through the link below:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qY8lnIlcgkCxPB8yoMDuG1FFQ2rKUtlNrBlnYlfazPFUQjFMSDhQVzdETDYzTzRZWjFGTFQxWFZPTy4u


Yours sincerely,  

Mr William Spanjers  
Head of Sixth Form
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Interim Principal: Liam Wilkinson, BSc Hons, NPQH
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